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Wright Robinson College 
‘Excellence is our Aim’ 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

WELCOME TO THE 2017/18 COLLEGE YEAR 
 

I write to you at the start of another academic year for Wright Robinson College. 
 

May I say straight away how proud I was to see our students returning to College, after the Summer Break looking so 

smart in their uniforms.  Your daughter(s) and son(s) are a credit to you and I would like to say a huge thank you, to you, 

for ensuring that your child(ren) returned to College looking so smart with the correct equipment and ready to learn. 
 

The 2016/17 College Year was a successful year for the College in terms of academic success.  Working in partnership 

with parents/carers I am proud to be able to tell you that 73% of our former Year 11 students achieved their Expected 

Progress Target across all subjects. 

 

It also has to be noted and celebrated that two in three GCSE grades achieved was an A*-C grade.  This is remarkable, 

especially during a time when exam boundaries are rising.  Well done to everyone who has played a part in helping our 

students to achieve these excellent results. 
 

What was even more pleasing was the fact that two-thirds of our Year 11 students achieved at least one A* grade. As I 

am sure you will agree these are results to be celebrated and have been achieved by the students, parents/carers and 

Wright Robinson College staff working together.  
 

 

Well the bar has been raised now and has been set for 2017/18 and beyond.  I can assure you that all of the staff at 

Wright Robinson College will continue to work very hard with you, to ensure that your daughter/son achieves their best 

possible examination grades, while developing them into bright aspirational citizens. 
 

As an Outstanding School Wright Robinson College will continue to provide an exemplary education for children in this 

area. 
 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your family well for the new College Year and thank you, in advance, for your 

continuing support.   

Open Evening : Thursday 14th September 2017 

On Thursday, 14th September 2017, the College will be holding an Open Evening for parents/carers of children in years 
5 and 6 who are currently attending Primary School.  Open Evening will run from 4.00 pm until 7.30 pm. 
 

Thursday will be a normal school day for students, however on Friday 15th September 2017, college will close at 1.15pm.  
Lunch will be available for students between 12 noon and 1.00 pm.  College buses will be available for students. 
 

In addition, on Friday, 15th September 2017 a whole college photograph including all staff and students will be taken on 
college premises.  This is the first time that a photograph of this magnitude will be taken and will not be repeated for 
another five years; let us hope for good weather. 
 
If you have any questions with regard to this letter, please do not hesitate to contact the college. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 

N L Beischer 

Headteacher 

11th September 2017/BI/CAJ 
 

 


